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NOTICE OF CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

 

One World Investments Inc. (the “Company”) advises that Dale Matheson Carr-Hilton Labonte, LLP (the 

“Former Auditors”) have been asked to resign by the Company as auditors of the Company, effective 

February 11, 2016. 

 

Accordingly, the Directors have appointed BDO Canada, LLP, of 600 Cathedral Place - 925 West Georgia 
Street, Vancouver, British Columbia, V6C 3L2 as Auditors for the Company. 
 

There was no reservation in any Former Auditors’ report, no qualified opinion or denial of opinion in 

connection with the audit of the Company for the two most recently completed fiscal years or for any 

subsequent period. 

 

There was no reportable event cited by the Former Auditors and the Company is not aware of any 

reportable events and is of the opinion that none exists. 

 

The resignation of the Former Auditors as auditors of the Company has been approved by the Company’s 

audit committee and its board of directors. 

 

DATED this 11
th
 day of February, 2016. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

ONE WORLD INVESTMENTS INC 

Per:  “Doug Fulcher”             

 

Doug Fulcher 

President, CEO 

 

 


